

Republic of the Philippines DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION Region I

SCHOOLS DIVISION OFFICE DAGUPAN CITY



April 4, 2018

DIVISION MEMORANDUM No. 277, s. 2018

PATE: FAME

1 9.200

TEACH FOR THE PHILIPPINES SUPPLEMENTARY LEARNING PROGRAM

To: Asst. Schools Division Superintendent Chief Education Supervisor Education Program Supervisors Public Schools District Supervisors School Principals/Heads Public Elementary Schools

- 1. Teach for the Philippines (TFP), a for-purpose, non-stock, non-profit organization that works to provide all Filipino children with access to relevant and excellent education, will conduct its Supplementary Learning Program (SLP) in Dagupan City from July 17 to 28, 2018.
- 2. The SLP aims to promote school readiness in incoming elementary level students through a two-week intensive enrichment classes in the following subjects: Language, Math, Science and Values.
- 3. Two schools have been selected to host the program: Gen. Gregorio del Pilar Elementary School and North Central Elementary School.
- 4. Teachers who may be asked to assist with the logistical arrangements for the program will receive tokens from Teach for the Philippines in the form of honoraria and instructional materials.
- 5. For more information, School Principals may communicate directly with Teach for the Philippines by emailing ginny.villareal@teachforthephilippines.org.

OR. LORNA G. BUGAYONG, CESO VI Schools Division Superintendent

/Angel2018/